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Message from Mrs. Behnke

This has been such a fun week at Falcon Heights

Elementary. Seeing the students and staff show their

spirit each day has been fabulous. Below are some of the

outfits caught in picture. Hope your child/ren enjoyed

the Spirit Week organized by our Student Leaders. Now the question is did the

students make the goal for the Hot Pepper Challenge. Time will tell. The student

leaders have been collecting the reading minutes through the week and we will find

out tomorrow afternoon if Mr. Kruger and I will actually be eating a hot pepper. We

both have been receiving many ideas on what to do or not do if we do eat a pepper.

Milk and yogurt are high on the list with water as a no-no to drink after eating a hot

pepper. We will take these ideas for sure. 

Change in Last Day of School:

Falcon Heights Elementary will be renovated over the next 2 summers. This summer all

classrooms in the east and west hallways will be updated - new flooring, lighting,

heating/cooling, electrical, plumbing, paint and some cabinetry. With construction

comes packing and we want to support the staff with time to do this. We will have a

Flex Learning Day, June 8th where students will not report to the school building but

rather will have materials prepared by their teachers and sent home to do on that day

from home. This means that ALL Falcon Heights Students' last in person day of school

will be June 7, 2023.  Thank you for your ongoing support. We are truly looking forward

to the much needed improvements. Please contact me, Principal Beth Behnke if you

have any questions. beth.behnke@isd623.org or 651-646-0021

6th Grade Track

 

This year's 6th grade track meet will be held on Tuesday, May 16 from 4:30 to 7:30 at
the Roseville Area High School Track. This will be an exciting opportunity for our

6th graders as they near the end of their elementary school experience. In case of bad
weather the make up date for the track meet is Thursday, May 18 (same time and

location). In the coming weeks 6th grade students will receive a permission slip to bring
home. This will have additional information including practice dates and times. If you
have questions please email Mr. Newman at nathan.newman@isd623.org.

Nutrition Services News

On Friday, March 17, Governor Tim Walz signed a bill into law providing free school

breakfast and lunch for Minnesota students beginning next school year. Following is

some key information for families:

Specific details on the implementation of this new law are not yet available.

Roseville Area Schools will communicate the details to our families once we have

clear direction from the State of Minnesota.

For this school year, students who do not qualify for free/reduced meals will still

be charged for all meals.

If your family already qualifies for free/reduced lunches, your students will

continue to receive those meals for free. No action needs to be taken.

If a family did not turn in an Application for Educational Benefits form

(commonly referred to as a Free/Reduced Lunch form), one can be completed

HERE. If you would like to apply for your child to receive free or reduced-price

meals this year, the form can still be filled out for the remainder for 2022-2023

school year.

If students have any unpaid meal fees, those must still be paid.

If you have any questions regarding the free meals for the 2023-2024 school year, the

Minnesota Department of Education has prepared a number of frequently asked

questions HERE. For questions about the Application for Educational Benefits, unpaid

meals fees, and meal fees for the current school year, please visit

https://www.isd623.org/services/nutrition-services.
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